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ACROBATIC GRANT PROGRAM APPLICATIONS LAUNCH

The Acrobatic Gymnastics Foundation Kicks Off Their Annual Athlete Assistance
Grant Program

Lees Summit, Missouri, January 11th, 2023 - Today the Acrobatic Gymnastics Foundation

(AGF) announced that it will begin accepting applications for the 2023 competition season on

January 15th, 2023. Grant applications will be accepted until February 15th, 2023. The grant

program provides financial support to qualifying U.S. acrobatic gymnasts. This is the eighth year

of the AGF’s commitment to the success of acrobatic gymnasts through needs-based financial

assistance to help athletes train and compete. Former acrobatic gymnastics World Champion

and AGF founder Kristin Allen commented, “Ever since I was 9 years old, I had the dream of

being a World Champion in the sport of Acrobatic Gymnastics. I came up with the idea of doing

something to give back to the sport. That's how the Acrobatic Gymnastics Foundation was

born.” Since 2016, the AGF has awarded $68,000 to athletes ranging from Level 6 through

Senior Elite to help fund acro-related expenses such as training, competition wear, travel

expenses, etc. for the athletes who need it the most.

To apply for a 2023 Athlete Assistance Grant, please use the following link:

2023 Athlete Assistance Grant Application

The Acrobatic Gymnastics Foundation, a 501(c)(3), is the only national non-profit organization

focused on the sport of acrobatic gymnastics. Funds are raised through several AGF programs,

including the popular #iheartacro Bash at the USA Gymnastics Championships event, private

donations, and the sale of #iheartacro gear. The AGF’s mission is to “support athletes, build

community, and raise awareness about the sport of acrobatic gymnastics.”

https://forms.gle/v49xPZM4npKg1RM26


To make a tax-deductible donation to the Acrobatic Gymnastics Foundation go to

www.iheartacro.org. To be added to AGF’s email distribution list for announcements regarding

upcoming programs and events, please email officialiheartacro@gmail.com. Please follow the

Acrobatic Gymnastics Foundation on Facebook and Instagram for acro news and updates.
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